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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/02/2022  21:35:572022/0015/P COMMNT SB We are on Perrins Lane, NW3, and strongly object to the proposed development.

11/02/2022  12:46:532022/0015/P OBJ Susan Reid The previous erection of the roofed structure at 3 Perrins Court, severely reduced the light in my property. It is 

also extremely ugly viewed from my property, and has not been maintained. I am deeply concerned that the 

current proposal will further visually harm my property, and is not in keeping with the aesthetics of Hampstead. 

Previously Councillor Stark was given planning permission to build a roof structure and he went beyond the 

height that was permitted and was never obliged to correct this. I therefore do not feel comfortable that he 

would keep to the agreed terms for this application. 

I have considerable concerns about the impact the proposed plans will have on my light levels. 

I was not informed about this application even though it so directly impacts on my property and the plans are 

very unclear.
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